
 

SimpleQuE is not associated with the IATF® or IAOB, and is not a certification body.  

SimpleQuE is an independent consulting, training and 2nd party auditing service provider. 

Letter of Compliance 
 

To IATF 16949® MAQMSR  

Minimum Automotive Quality Management System Requirements 

is issued to  

 

 

24600 Industrial Hwy 

Warren, MI 48089 

 

13251 Stephen Rd 

Warren, MI 48089 

 

With a scope of:  

Metal Finishing and Coating 

 

Audits have been performed  

by Natalie Sheflyand IATF®# 5-ADP-09-04-0106 

on February 17-19, 2025, with evidence of  

compliance to MAQMSR  

 

The letter of compliance is valid from  

March 10, 2025 – March 9, 2026 

 

 

 

 

Deanne Sparr, President & COO 

Exemplar Global Lead Auditor #201324 


